CITY OF LEBANON

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

CITY OF LEBANON PARKS FACILITY PRELIMINARY ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN SERVICES
RFQ #23-1856
Sealed proposals will be received by the City Manager of the City of Lebanon, Ohio at the office of said Manager (50 S. Broadway Ave.) until 2:00 p.m., on Wednesday, May 3rd, 2023, for the City of Lebanon’s Parks Facility Preliminary Architectural Design Services Project.  Lebanon has a population of just over 21,000 residents, and is the county seat for Warren County, Ohio.  The City owns and operates 17 public parks totaling over 600 acres.  The preliminary architectural design services will focus on generating a concept for the replacement of an existing restroom / concession building in Colonial Park East.  The services will also consist of the preliminary design of an outdoor performance stage to be located in Bicentennial Park.  The design services will be utilized to generate the proposed size and exterior dimensions of the structures, renderings that can be used in public discussions, as well as determining an overall project budget.  The desired team shall have experience with public facility projects.  Request for Proposal information, with additional specifications and requirements, may be obtained from the Office of the City Auditor, City of Lebanon Building, 50 S. Broadway Avenue, Lebanon Ohio 45036 or on the City’s website at www.lebanonohio.gov.  Questions regarding this project can be directed to the City Manager’s Office at 513-228-3101 or via email at sbrunka@lebanonohio.gov. 
The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities.  The City also reserves the right to hold all proposals for 60 days after the opening date, even if not accepted or rejected.  All contractors and subcontractors must comply with all EEO requirements.
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Scott Brunka
City Manager
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